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Fංඋඌඍ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Aൽඏൾඇඍ 
 

Show us Lord, your love; and 
grant us your salvation 

 
Psalm 85:8 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ 

 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
    
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m.—7:00p.m. 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00 - 7:00 p.m.   
 Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.  
   Anytime please call the rectory. 



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 
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Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Michael Murphy 

314.380.4020 
murphym@qasstl.org 

 

Sൾඇංඈඋ Aඌඌඈർංൺඍൾඌ  
Father Ronald Hopmeir 

314.380.4021  
hopmeirr@qasstl.org 

 

Father Frank D’Amico 
314.380.4021  

damicof@qasstl.org 
 

Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 
Deacon Richard Schellhase 

314.846.8207  
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

bendera@qasstl.org 
 

Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ ඈൿ  
Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna McAndrews 

314.846.8207 
hacketta@qasstl.org 

 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 

Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 
Pam VonderHaar 

314.846.8207 
Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 

 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Monday, December 4 - St. John Damascene 
 Isaiah 2:1-5/Matthew 8:5-11 
     6:15 a.m.                     Alice Schindel (†) 
   *8:15 a.m. Florence Glaenzer (†) 
Tuesday, December 5 - Advent Weekday 
 Isaiah 11:1-10/Luke 10:21-24 
 6:15 a.m.                     Lois Cliffe (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Bernadette Godfrey (†) 
Wednesday, December 6 - St. Nicholas 
 Isaiah 25:6-10/Matthew 15:29-37 
 6:15 a.m. John Willette (†) 
   *8:15 a.m. Lydia Dunker (†) 
Thursday, December 7 - St. Ambrose 
 Isaiah 26:1-6/Matthew 7:21, 24-27 
 6:15 a.m.                    William Herman Jones (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Ed Hingle (†) 
Friday, December 8 - The Immaculate Conception of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 Genesis 3:9-15, 20/Ephesians 1:3-6, 11-12/Luke 1:26-38 
 6:15 a.m. Betty Woods (†)   
     8:15 a.m. John Patrick Millburg (†)  
  *10:00 a.m. Bryan Mueckl (†)     ~All School Mass~ 
    7:00 p.m. For the People 
Saturday, December 9 - St. Juan Diego Cuauhtlatoatzin 
 Isaiah 30:19-21, 23-26/Matthew 9:35-10:1, 5a, 6-8 
 8:15 a.m. Dorothy Nadolny (†) 
 5:00 p.m. David Hall (†)  
Sunday, December 10 - Second Sunday of Advent 
 Isaiah 40:1-5, 9-11/2 Peter 3:8-14/Mark 1:1-8 
     7:30 a.m.           For the People  
 9:00 a.m. Agnes Lancaster (†)  
   10:30 a.m.              Ed Kientzy (†)  
 12:00 Noon Michael Crosby (Birthday)  
 

*Children’s Mass 

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 
 8:15 a.m. 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ 
Fංඋඌඍ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Aൽඏൾඇඍ 

 

“Be watchful!  Be alert!  You do not know when the time will come.”   
                                     -  Mਁ਒਋ 13:33 
 

We all take things for granted.  In particular, we take time for granted.  
We make our lives too busy.  We plan our days, weeks, months, even 
years in advance.  Remember, our time on earth is a gift.  None of us 
knows how long we will be here.  Start today and begin thanking God 
for each and every day.  Take time in silence, every day, and listen to 
how God is calling you right now to help build His kingdom on earth. 



 

 

Fංඋඌඍ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Aൽඏൾඇඍ                                    Dൾർൾආൻൾඋ 3, 2023                    

Fඋඈආ ඈඎඋ Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                              

 
 

                        Our New Social Media Coordinator 
 
     A big welcome to our new social media coordinator, Katie Barcom.  Katie is a 
QAS parishioner with two children in our elementary school.  She will be taking 
over the job of our former social media coordinator, Christy Jacks.  Katie is no 
stranger to Queen of All Saints parish.  She and her husband, Jeff, ran the parish 
picnic back in June and she is actively involved in the grade school and also in 
several organizations and committees in the parish.  Her job will be to manage 
parish and school communications using the various social media outlets such as 
our websites, Flock Notes, Facebook, Twitter (X), Instagram…etc. Cindi Gerber, 
in our parish office, will continue to manage the parish bulletin.  With social   
media, we can reach a far larger audience when we want to communicate parish 
and school news and events.  Welcome Katie! 

     Christmas is Coming 
 
     “Christmas is coming, and the goose is getting fat” (a line from an old Christmas Carol….and 
who eats goose anymore at Christmas?).  This is just an advance heads up regarding the Christmas 
Mass schedule.  On Sunday, December 24th we begin the 4th week of Advent.  It is the shortest 
4th week of Advent that we can possibly have; it lasts a total of three hours.  At 4pm that same 
day, we begin the celebration of Christmas Eve. We will be celebrating two Masses at 4pm, one in 
the church and one in the gymnasium.  The next Mass on Christmas Eve will be at 10pm.  There 
will be no 6pm or 12 Midnight Masses.  Midnight Mass is the least attended of all the Christmas 
Masses followed by the 6pm Mass.  On Christmas Day, Masses will be celebrated at 7:30am and 
10am. The schedule will of course be published in the bulletin in the upcoming weeks and thanks 
to Katie Barcom, through a whole host of Social Media venues. 
 
     -fr mike 
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Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄ 
 

Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 
 

Sඎඇൽൺඒ:  December 3 
     8:00 a.m.   Blood Drive - Cafeteria 
    9:45 a.m.   Baptism Preparation Class -  
             ARC Room 
    7:00 p.m.   Men’s ACTS Retreat Meeting - 
             Cafeteria 
    7:15 p.m.   Life Teen - Youth Ministry  
             Center 
 
Mඈඇൽൺඒ:  December 4 
    9:00 a.m.   Rag Ladies (SVDP) - School  
             Basement 
    4:30 p.m.   Seraphim Singers practice -  
             Church  
    7:00 p.m.   Boy Scout Meeting - School  
             Basement 
    7:00 p.m.   RCIA Meeting -  ARC Room   
              (Adult Resource Center) 
    7:00 p.m.   SVDP Meeting & Christmas 
             party - Cafeteria 
 
Tඎൾඌൽൺඒ:  December 5 
    9:00 a.m.   Eucharistic Adoration -  
             Church 
    6:00 p.m.   Women’s ACT Retreat Mtg -  
             Cafeteria 
    6:30 p.m.   Home & School Meeting -  
             Teacher’s Lounge 
    7:00 p.m.   Devotions - Church 
    7:00 p.m.   SVDP Holy Couponers -  
             School Basement 
 
Wൾൽඇൾඌൽൺඒ:  December 6 
    6:00 p.m.   PSR Classes - Church & School 
    7:20 p.m.   Liturgy Committee Meeting -  
             Rectory Basement 
 
Tඁඎඋඌൽൺඒ:  December 7 
    3:05 p.m.   Baton - Gym  
    4:00 p.m.   Boy Scout Den Mtg Schaefer -  
             Church Hall 
    7:00 p.m.   Health Ministry Meeting -  
             Cafeteria 
    7:15 p.m.   Two + - Youth Ministry Center 
    7:30 p.m.   Celebration Singers Practice -  
             Church 
 
Fඋංൽൺඒ:  December 8  
             No meetings scheduled 
 
Sൺඍඎඋൽൺඒ:  December 9 
    6:30 a.m.     Men of St. Joseph - Church Hall 
 

Mary Ann Amato 
Bob Basse 
Pat Basse 
Debbie Bayless 
Susan Beckner 
Loretta Borchetta 
Wendy Brown 
Jerry Claywell 
Patti Cruthis 
Gloria J. Davis 
Tony Dedic 
Ron Dieckmann 
Ron Donze 
Norma Esker 
Carol Faust 
Delores Fleischmann 
Ruth Frahm 
Jane Gacioch 
Jerry Garrett 
Pauline Green 
Ken Hagemann 
Nancy Hasenstab 
Diane Jones 
Pat Keller 
Bill Kerbler 
Steve Kohner 
Steve Laux 
Loretta Lewandowski 
Noah Leyza 
Jason Loring 
Michael Maniaci 
Robert Massey 
Missy McMullen 
Jerome McNamara 
Amy Meadows 

Gary Meadows 
Annie (Pozzo) Meahl  
Carmen Molett 
Greg Mueller 
Kelly Mueller 
Marie Murphy 
David Murrell 
Rosemary Nagy 
Mary Beth Napoli 
Chris Nelms 
Ruby O’Driscoll 
Helga Ogent 
Jack Pfeffer 
Cynthia Pozzo 
Kathleen Pozzo 
Neri Prichard 
Tim Rafferty 
Gerri Rebman 
David Rodgers 
Diane Romano 
Deacon Rich Schellhase  
Patricia Schmitt 
Logan Schneider 
Scott Sindelar 
Belinda Spencer 
David Sullivan 
Kathryn Sullivan 
Karen Thaman 
Will VonderHaar 
Michael Wersching  
Jeffrey Williams 
Linda Winston 
Ronald Winston 
Bob Zaitz 

CYC Bൺඌ඄ൾඍൻൺඅඅ Sർඈඋൾ඄ൾൾඉൾඋඌ ๟ Oൿൿංർංൺඅඌ 
 

    Anyone interested in officiating or scorekeeping 
should contact Rob Gerber at 314-504-2463 or email 
RobGerber@Kenrick.edu. 
 
     Clinics are listed below: 
 

December 10th-Our Lady of the Pillar, 6:30 - 8pm 
December 29th - Vianney HS, 10:00 - 11:30am 
 
     The basketball referee test is available at:  
      https://playcyc.org/online-officials-testing/ 



 

 

Sൺඅൺൽ Dඈඇൺඍංඈඇඌ Nൾൾൽൾൽ  
Fඈඋ Sඍ. Pൺඍඋංർ඄ Cൾඇඍൾඋ 

 
     Queen of All Saints collects bagged salads and 
bottles of dressing on the first Wednesday of each 
month. Please place your donations in the coolers on 
the front porch of 129 Staehle Ct. before 9:30 a.m. 
on the first Wednesday of each month. The need is 
always great as a meal for 250 homeless people is 
served every day.  
     For more information about this donation please 
call Sheila Treptow at 314-846-4015.  
     For more information about St. Patrick’s Center 
meal program contact Katie Joseph at 
kjoseph@stpatrickcenter.org or 314-802-1976. 
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Lංൿൾ Aൿඍൾඋ Lඈඌඌ 
 

    Together we can find hope through helping each 
other! Please come join other widows/widowers 
from QAS next Sunday,  December 10th. Meetings 
are the second Sunday of every month at 1pm in the 
ARC (Adult Resource Center) in the Church Hall.  
For more information please contact Carol  
Susanka at 314-606-8112. 

Pඋൺඒൾඋ Wൺඋඋංඈඋඌ 
 

     Everyone is welcome to join the Prayer Warriors 
on Thursdays for 8:15am Mass and to stay and pray 
the rosary for all special intentions. 

Oൿൿංർൾ Cඅඈඌൾൽ ඈඇ Fඋංൽൺඒ, Dൾർൾආൻൾඋ 8ඍඁ 
 

The Parish office will be closed on Friday,  
December 8th.  The office will reopen on Monday, 

December 11th at 8:00 a.m. 

Eඑඉൾർඍൺඇඍ Mඈඍඁൾඋ’ඌ Bඅൾඌඌංඇ඀ 
 

    Next Sunday, December 10th is the “second 
Sunday of the month” and therefore is the expectant 
mother’s blessing.  This special blessing will take 
place following the 9:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. Masses.   

Rൾඌඍ Iඇ Pൾൺർൾ 
 

     Please pray for the repose of the soul of Lynda 
Kay Lawless, mother of parishioners, Jenny (Adam)  
Byrne. 
           

     Please pray for the repose of the soul of 
parishioner, Joseph Muck, husband of Barbara 
Muck. 
 
     Please pray for the repose of the soul of 
parishioner, Mary Francis McInnis. 
 
May they, and all the faithful departed, rest in peace. 

Rඈඌൺඋඒ Cඋඎඌൺൽൾ 
Fංඋඌඍ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Mඈඇඍඁ 

   
     The next Rosary Crusade will be TODAY 
Sunday, December 3rd at noon at the Monastery of 
St. Clare on Telegraph Road.  Please join us to 
publicly pray the most Holy Rosary.  Contact Mary 
Anne Jones with questions at 314-971-5742. 

SEEK24 Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ Nං඀ඁඍ 
Wൾൽඇൾඌൽൺඒ, Jൺඇඎൺඋඒ 3, 2024 

      
     Everyone in the Archdiocese of St. Louis is 
invited to join the SEEK24 Adoration Night 
for FREE at the America's Center. The evening 
features two keynote speakers (Dr. Edward Sri 
and Fr. Mike Schmitz) and a powerful time of 
Eucharistic Adoration.  Visit https://
www.eventbrite.com/e/seek24-adoration-night-
tickets-740994062187 for more information and to 
reserve your spot! 

 
Bඎඅඅൾඍංඇ Dൾൺൽඅංඇൾඌ 

12/10 Bulletin Submissions due 12/4 by 11am  

12/17 Bulletin Submissions due 12/11 by 11am  

12/24 Bulletin Submissions due 12/15 by 11am  

12/31 Bulletin Submissions due 12/22 by 11am  

Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ 
 

     Thank you for your generosity to our 3rd Sunday 
Food Pantry Collection. We were able to make 
substantial donations of both paper and hygiene 
products and canned goods to our Neighbors in Need 
and St. Anthony of Padua Food Pantry.  Your 
generosity is especially appreciated at this time of 
year with so many requests coming your way  May 
God continue to bless you and those you serve.   

Pൺඋඍ Tංආൾ Nൺඇඇඒ Nൾൾൽൾൽ 
 

     My wife and I are looking for someone, or 
multiple people, for part time nanny work and 
occasional babysitting for two children.  Please 
contact John at John.reagan@health.SLU.edu or  
call/text 502-759-1815. 
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Wඈඋඅൽඐංൽൾ Mൺඋඋංൺ඀ൾ Wൾൾ඄ൾඇൽ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍඌ 
 
    Worldwide Marriage Encounter presents weekend 
experiences for married couples to rekindle romance, 
enhance meaningful communication, and deepen and 
renew commitment.  Make a New Years resolution 
to keep your marriage a priority.  The next three 
weekend experiences are listed below.  Sign up now 
as space is limited!  For more information or to    
apply, go to: wwme.org or call Terry & Eric    
Engholm at 314-649-7317. 

 
2/2-2/4/24        St. Peters, MO  
3/15-3/17/24      Cape Girardeau, MO 
4/5-4/7/24        St. Peters, MO  

Bൺඉඍංඌආൺඅ Pඋൾඉൺඋൺඍංඈඇ    
      
     This program is for all parents who are seeking 
baptism for their children.  If you have attended a 
preparation program either here or at another parish, 
you do not need to attend again.  Classes are held the 
first Sunday of the month in the ARC Room after the 
9am Mass.   Please call the parish office for 
registration information at 314-846-8207. 

Bංൻඅൾ Sඍඎൽඒ Gඋඈඎඉ  
 

     Bible study group meets the second Wednesday 
of the month at 8:45 a.m. in the church hall.   Our 
next meeting is on December 13th. 
     If interested in joining, contact Jackie 
McClanahan at 314-392-3430 or email at 
jackiemcclanahan12@gmail.com. 

Aൽඏൾඇඍ Hඈඎඋ ඈൿ Pඋൺඒൾඋ 
 

     Please join us for an hour 
of Advent scripture, song,  
and reflection as we await the 
coming of our Lord at 
Christmas. All are invited. 
 

Wednesday December 13th 
7:00 - 8:00 pm 
Queen of All Saints Church 

Yඈඎඇ඀ Aൽඎඅඍ Mංඇංඌඍඋඒ 
 

     St. Joseph in Imperial would like to extend an 
invitation to any young adults to join their new 
Young Adult Ministry.  The first event will be a 
Meet and Greet and information gathering event on 
December 7th at 8pm.  The intention is to gather and 
hear from the young adults in the area, ages 18-35, 
about what their needs and desires are for Young 
Adult Ministry.  For more information please contact 
Jessica Mayer, Associate Director of Apostolic 
Mission at 636-464-1013 ext. 100. 

Lൾඍ’ඌ Pඅൺඒ Cൺඋൽඌ 

      
     Are you looking for a reason to get out of the 
house to get together with old and new friends?  Plan 
to visit the Let’s Play Cards Group who meet every 
second Wednesday of each month in the church hall 
from 12:00 noon to 3:00 p.m.  It’s free and coffee, 
and tea are served.  Contact Shirley Francis,  
314-541-9557 if you have questions.  The next time 
we will meet will be on Wednesday, December 
13th at noon. 

 
Sඍ. Vංඇർൾඇඍ ൽൾ Pൺඎඅ 

 
     As we celebrate the birth of Jesus, let us also 
reflect on the transformational power of faith and 
support, through the Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul.  Your generosity has helped Neighbors in Need 
find hope during their most challenging times. 
      “St. Vincent de Paul is one of the most caring, 
heartfelt organizations out there.” says a Neighbor 
recently helped by St. Vincent de Paul. “They really 
are making a change for people. They are very 
genuine and authentic people. I love St. Vincent de 
Paul,” she says. 
     This Christmas, while you celebrate the blessings 
in your own life, we ask that you prayerfully 
consider a donation to the Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul, helping us continue our mission of bringing 
hope and transformation to our Neighbors. Your 
generosity can make a real impact. 

Nൺඍංඈඇൺඅ Nං඀ඁඍ ඈൿ Pඋൺඒൾඋ 
 

     On the Feast of the Immaculate Conception, St. 
Louis Catholics and those across the country are 
uniting for the National Night of Prayer for 
Life for the 34th consecutive year.  Starting Friday 
evening, December 8 until the early morning hours 
of Saturday, December 9, parishes throughout the 
Archdiocese of St. Louis will be praying for our 
"nation to renew its commitment to live the Gospel 
of Life." (Times and prayer format may vary per 
parish).  For a list of parishes participating in this 
National Night of Prayer for Life or for more 
information, visit www.STLRespectLife.org. 
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Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Dൾർ.  9-10 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00 p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. Murphy Bev Brynda 
Bill Brynda 

Bob Grogan 
Kathy Rechtin 
Cathy Ellis 

7:30 a.m. Fr. Murphy Tom Teschner 
Barb Mantia 
 

Tim Rafferty 
Ron Schulze 
Marie Martin 
Vito Terry 

9:00 a.m. Fr. Hopmeir Matt Giegling 
Matt Lauer 

Jean Ryan 
Rich Mantia 
Volunteer 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. D’Amico Andy Pollman 
Ginny Vendt 
 

Jennifer Beidle 
Jo Ann Cassidy 
Betsie Nappier 
Jackie Zeller 

12:00 p.m. Fr. Hopmeir Tim Kurt Linda McMullen 
Jackie 
McClanahan 
Carol Susanka 

Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ 

 Offertory 
 

11/19/23 

WeShare 
 

11/19/23 

Offertory $    8,398.00   $    8,475.64   

Loose $       519.00  

Capital Improvement $           5.00 $           5.00 

Tuition Assistance $           5.00 $         75.00 

Saint Vincent de Paul $       300.00 $       350.00 

Retired Religious $       730.00  

Permanent Diaconate $         25.00  

World Missions $       400.00  

Human Development $       460.00 $       445.00 

All Saints $           5.00  

All Souls $           5.00  

Faith Direct 
 

11/15/23 

$    1,245.00   

 

 

 

$        25.00   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Offertory 
 

11/26/23 

$  13,532.00   

$       743.00 

$         50.00 

$         50.00 

$       270.00 

$         65.00 

$         35.00 

 

$         35.00 

 

 

Thanksgiving  $       278.00   

Seminary  $         40.00   

Immaculate Conception  $         80.00   

Christmas  $         75.00   

Solemnity of Mary  $         80.00   

WeShare 
 

11/26/23 

$    6,420.64   

 

 

$         25.00 

$         95.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ Fඈඋ Yඈඎඋ 
Cඈඇඍංඇඎൾൽ Sඎඉඉඈඋඍ 
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Aඅඒඌඌൺ’ඌ Hඈඉൾ/Wൺඋආ Hඎ඀ඌ Cൺආඉൺං඀ඇ 
 

     Girl Scout Troop 3074 - 4th grade girls making 
blankets for Alyssa’s Hope/Warm Hugs Campaign.  
They made five blankets for the kids at Children’s 
Hospital that won’t be home for the holidays. 
 
 

 

Bංൻඅൾ Sඍඎൽඒ 
 

     Middle School students in 7th and 8th grade meet 
twice a month in the Youth Room for an after 
school Bible Study with our Youth Minister, Anna 
McAndrews.  All 7th and 8th graders are welcome to 
come and learn more about the Word of God! 

 

PSR Aඅඍൺඋ Sൾඋඏൾඋඌ 
 

     Students from the Parish School of Religion 
participated in altar server training during class 
time.  A special thank you to these students who 
have volunteered to use their gifts and talents for the 
Lord by becoming altar servers!    

 
Serve the Lord with gladness.. .  - Psalm 100:2 
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Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Bൺඉඍංඌආ 
 

Congratulations to our recently baptized parishioner, 
Quinn Rose Devereux, child of Ross & Nicole 
Devereux, baptized in Christ on November 26, 2023 
at Queen of All Saints Church. 
 

May the blessing of the Lord be always upon Quinn 
Rose, and may God watch over and cherish this child 
whom God has blessed with the grace of Baptism. 
 

 

Wൾඅർඈආൾ Nൾඐ Pൺඋංඌඁංඈඇൾඋඌ 
 

     Let’s welcome our new parishioners, Kaleb, 
Madison and their son, Jason King.  We’re happy to 
have you join our parish community! 
 
 

 
 
 

Dංඇඇൾඋ ඐංඍඁ ඍඁൾ Aඋർඁൻංඌඁඈඉ 
 

     A group of parishioners enjoyed 
having dinner with Archbishop 
Rozanski.  This gift was donated 
by the family who won the 
“Dinner with the Archbishop” 
from the annual school auction last 
year.  
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LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Iris Mitchell
 

imitchell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2495

Tesey Roman, REALTOR®

Tesey@MerryRealEstate.com
314-660-3795

AMERICAN CONSULTING ENGINEERS
• Structural Evaluations/Designs
• House designs/Blueprints (2D&3D)
• MEP Engineering

Call Now: 314 899 0599 
8615 Gravois Rd. St Louis, MO 63123
ace-inc-us     info@ace-inc.us

Residential-Commercial-Industrial

Early Bird Summer Camp Enrollment Begins Oct. 1, 2023Early Bird Summer Camp Enrollment Begins Oct. 1, 2023Early Bird Summer Camp Enrollment Begins Oct. 1, 2023

Residential - Commercial
Industrial

IN BUSINESS SINCE 1976
Jerry Reinhold

Parishioner
314-631-1158

FREE ESTIMATES
24-Hour Emergency Service
Licensed, Bonded, & Insured
www.reinholdelectric.com



For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com              Queen of All Saints Church, Oakville, MO              A 4C 01-4125

Interior/Exterior Renovations, Roofing,  
Tree & Stump Removal Services

Call or Text: 314-517-9699 
stlonecall@gmail.com

ONE CALLONE CALL
Like us on 

Facebook for 
10% Off  

@oncecallstl

Welker Family Dentistry
(314) 846-0101 • 5709 Telegraph Road

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S. 
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

• Most Insurance Accepted 
• Evening Appointments Available 
• Located in the Dierbergs Plaza 
• Queen of All Saints Parishioner

We look forward to your smile!

Call me FREE, NO OBLIGATION

KEVIN KLIPSCH 
Medicare Benefits Advisor 
Insurance Broker/Agent 

314-583-0245 | 636-543-6265 
KlipschKevin@gmail.com 

www.MedicareBenefitsAdvisor.net

MEDICARE?
I Can Help With: 

• Medicare • Medicare Advantage  
• Medicare Supplement • Prescription Drug Plans 

• Multiple Carriers • And So Much More!

MAYO PLUMBING CO., INC.
NEW RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL • REMODEL • REPAIRS

JOHN BUETTNER
314-293-1776 • Cell 314-280-4808 • mayoplumbingjohn@gmail.com

3074 Crystal Lake Drive, St. Louis, MO 63129
30+ Years Experience • Licensed, Bonded, Union 

Missouri

CatholicMatch.com/MO

314-353-1101

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Iris Mitchell
 

imitchell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2495

“Your Friendly Neighborhood  

Pet Supply Store”

Queen of All Saints Parishioner | 5531 Oakville Shopping Ctr. | 314-939-1560

Serving your area 
for 45 years.

314-846-7663            FREE ESTIMATES

6961 Telegraph Rd.
St. Louis, MO

314-846-4021

Since1948
4th Generation of 

Service Excellence

NORTH STAR 
AUTOMOTIVE

FREE Oil Change, Oil Filter & lubrication 
                  with a full detail. 

FREE 41 point safety inspection & check up.
FREE Tire Rotation.

Sit In Our Workshop & Watch Us Transform Your Car
True Car Concierge Service, serving one car at a time.

 314-609-0237  NORTH-STAR-AUTOMOTIVE.BUSINESS.SITE   J   NORTH-STAR-AUTOMOTIVE.UENIWEB.COMCertified by The National 
Institute for Automotive 
Excellence

4 Licensed, Bonded & Insured 
4 Client Satisfaction Guarantee 
4 Same-Day Staffing Available 
4 Cost Effective Solutions

(314) 970-2065 
homewellcares.com

Timothy Buback, Advisor
Email: timothy.buback@kofc.org
O: 636-400-7544 | M: 636-675-4744
5055 Highway N, Suite 215, Cottleville, MO 63304
info.kofcassetadvisors.org/Meet-Tim-Buback.html


